
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 
  
NTM No 33 of 2023                                                 27th November 2023
   

  

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF TAY  
  
 

River Tay Buoyage 
  
 
Mariners are advised that Notices to Mariners numbers 31 and 32 of 2023 may now be cancelled as all 
buoyage has been repaired/replaced and positioned as charted. 

This notice may be cancelled once receipted and actioned. 

 
 
 
 
Status of previously published notices: 
 
08/2023, 28/2023 and 29/2023 remain in force. 
 
 
 
Andrew Blake 
Marine Manager:  Dundee 


